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Be still before the Lord, and wait patiently for Him. Psalm 37:7 
 

Dear Families 
I hope you are all keeping well. 

We are all missing those of you who are learning from home. 
It has been great to see and hear about some of the learning that you have been doing at 
home. All the adults in school are really proud of the work that has been submitted – well 

done!! 
Do have a look at some of the amazing learning that has been happening at home and in 

school over the last couple of weeks. 
 

Miss Reid
 
 
The children in Reception have been making posters to remind us to wash our hands. 
 
 

  
 
 
Year 1 have been making musical instruments. Here are some examples  
which were posted on Satchel. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
The children in year 2 have been reading the 
True Story of the Three little Pigs. The children have written letters 
of apology from the Mr Wolf to the Pigs. Ms Booth has made a 
lovely display of some of the writing the children have done both 
at home and in school. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
CHRIST CHURCH C of E Primary School 

SCHOOL 
Newsletter 

Monday 1st February 2021 
The children in the Year 1 and 2 bubble have been making gingerbread houses. They have 
also been drawing life size images of themselves. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Year 3 have been learning some poetry. They have been memorising 
poems using picture story maps to help them.  
Can you guess what this poem is about based on the pictures? 
 
In science this week, Year 3 have had great fun making their own 
 igneous and sedimentary rocks out of chocolate. They can explain  
how our chocolate experiment mirrors the way rocks are formed in  
real life.  
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Year 4 have been learning about the Romans. The children have been making Roman 
Shields. There have been some fantastic shields posted on Satchel. There has also been some 
fantastic written work about the Romans submitted. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Year 5 have been designing replica Victorian toys. Here are some examples that pupils have 
made at home and submitted on Satchel.  

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The children in Year 6 have been producing some fantastic art work both at home and in school. 
Here are some examples of some fantastic sketches that have been done at home. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The pupils in the Year 5 & 6 bubble made Piggy Banks out of clay. 


